
The Pregnancy Care Center’s 
baby bottle drive is going virtual! 

We are serving women, babies and families in need everyday 
and we need your support more than ever.

By donating to the Pregnancy Care CenteBy donating to the Pregnancy Care Center’s virtual baby bottle 
campaign, you will ensure that these vital services remain available 
to anyone who needs them.  Gifts from the baby bottle campaign are 

used toward some of the following services:

     - Pregnancy tests
     - Parenting education
     - Material assistance: diapers, formula, food, 
       clothing and furniture for mother and child       clothing and furniture for mother and child
     - Abortion recovery support

TO FILL A VIRTUAL BOTTLE
Visit PCCFriends.org. If you prefer, you can mail in a check to the 
Pregnancy Care Center.  Please be sure to include your church’s 

name on the check and mail to us at: 
158 Mammoth Road, Lowell, MA 01854. 

If you would like to host a virtual baby bottle campaign at your church If you would like to host a virtual baby bottle campaign at your church 
or school, polease call us at 978 373 5718.

Thank you for your support!

Baby Bottles
         CHANGE
                  Lives


